
 

Livermore High School 

Bulletin for Thursday, August 22, 2019 

School News  

Clipper Cards Cowboys, if you have filled out your registration form, please stop by the Activities window to pick 
up your temporary clipper card.  

Lockers If you need a locker, please stop by the Activities window to be put on the waiting list. Lockers will be 
assigned at the beginning of September. Please keep in mind that you have the same locker for your entire time 
here at LHS, so if you had one last year, it’s the same one.  

PE Clothes If you are a Trimester 2 PE student, you may come to the Special Exercise Room to pick up your "pre-
paid" uniform on Wednesday, August 28th from 8:00-8:20 during CAP. You must have your ID.  

Club News 

Science Olympiad Do you have a passion in science? Do you want to join a team of science enthusiasts like you to 
compete in a competition? If so, then join Science Olympiad! We will have an informational meeting on Tuesday, 
August 27th during lunch in room S-7, Mr. Buchenauer’s room, so make sure you're there if you want to join.  

NHS The National Honor Society (or NHS) is now accepting applications for new and returning members. NHS is a 
community-service-based organization open to all sophomores, juniors, and seniors with a cumulative unweighted 
GPA of 3.6 or higher. Applications are due Friday August 30th. See SchoolLoop email for all application documents. 
Submit completed applications in Room 410. For questions about NHS, please contact Mr. Cabasino.  

The Poetry Club The Poetry Club meets today, Thursday August 22nd, at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. 
Come join us to read, write, & share your poetry. We also welcome fiction writers, drama writers, songwriters, and 
any other genre. New members always welcome.  

 
 


